March 2, 2018

Louise Bardy

VCP Unit Manager

Department of Ecology

Toxics Cleanup Program, Northwest Region
3190 — 160" Ave. SE

Bellevue, WA 98008-5452

Re:  Termination of VCP Agreement for the following Site:

Site Name: Snelson Companies

Site Address: 601 West State Street, Sedro-Wooley, WA 98284
Facility/Site No.: 66379684

CS ID: 6485

VCP Project No.: NW1719

Dear Louise,

I am terminating the VCP Agreement governing Project No. NW1719. The Project involved the
cleanup of the Snelson Companies (SCI Properties) Site. This notice is being provided in
accordance with the terms of the Agreement. Based on that Agreement, I understand that:

1. The effective date of termination will be the date Ecology receives this letter.

2 I remain responsible for any costs incurred by Ecology under the Agreement
before the effective date of termination.

We continue to move forward with Site cleanup through the Pollution Liability Insurance
Agency’s (PLIA’s) Petroleum Technical Assistance Program (PTAP).

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact Paul Craig with GeoEngineers at 206~
793-4589.

Sincerely,

oL

John Norton
Manager, SCI Properties LL.C



